

CITY OF GEARHART

698 PACIFIC WAY • P.O. BOX 2510 • GEARHART, OREGON 97138 (503) 738-5501 • (503) FAX 738-9385

Mayor Matt Brown and Councilors P O Box 2510 Gearhart, Oregon 97138

RE: Planning Commission, July 2018

The Gearhart Planning Commission met on July 12, 2018 at 6 pm. All commissioners were present. Staff members present were Chad Sweet and Carole Connell.

A brief discussion about the Young Life property was held.

As there was no hearings and old or new business, the meeting was adjourned at 6:09 pm.

The Planning Commission meeting was followed by the commission members meeting to discuss the Gearhart Tsunami Resilience Project.

Sincerely,

Virginia A. Dideum

President, Gearhart Planning Commission

Virgum A. Didom